Meadow View Elementary

SBDM Minutes

November 29, 2017
1. Opening Business
Attendees: Mrs. Erika Tones, Mrs. Corniesa Johnson, Mrs Erin Hester and Mrs. Althea Hurt
Guests: Mr. Greg Sutton
  Agenda Approval:                              
Mrs. Hester made a motion to approve the agenda. 
       Mrs. Tones seconded the motion.

       Consensus

  Minutes Approval:

Mrs. Hester made a motion to approve the minutes from the October 2017 SBDM meeting. 
       Mrs. Johnson seconded the motion.

       Consensus
 Good News Report: 
· Mrs. Hurt shared that Mrs. Fowl was featured in News Enterprise as Wednesday’s Woman.
· Meadow View’s Care-A-Van went out on November 10, 2017.
· Ms. Kimble will have her students’ Christmas program on December 13, 2017.
· Mrs. Hurt said the Instructional Rounds on November 29, 2017 where good and she saw lots of engagement with teachers and students.

· Mrs. Hurt shared with SBDM about the Gamerz Truck coming to reward MVE’s Trojan Traits tickets winners. Winners will also be rewarded with ice cream sundaes. This will all take place on November 30, 2017.
 Public Comment: 

               Mr. Sutton, Chief Academic Officer for Hardin County Schools, stated that he liked the multiple centers he saw in the second first and second grade classrooms when he came to visit. 
               Mr. Sutton said he will return to set goals with the students who are in the Math180 program.
 2. Student Achievement
Mrs. Hurt shared that the next  KPREPPER practice test will be over math.  It will take place on November 30, 2017. 
The test setting will be arena style and students will be seated   4-6 at a table with dividers for each student.

Scoring will be done by administration and teachers will be given the result to discuss with students and to guide their planning. 

3. Budget Report: 
                      SBDM members reviewed the monthly budget report.
4.  Committee Report: 
                   Mrs. Hurt reviewed all three Phases of the Comprehension School Improvement Plan (CSIP).  The completed Documents will be emailed to all members.   (There will be no December SBDM meeting).
                   The Climate Committee is involving the staff in a Christmas 
                   game called “You’ve Been Socked.” This game will start on 
                   December 1, 2017.
5.  Bylaw/Policy Review 
         SDBM members had the second reading of the following policies:
-Student Assignment Policy

-School Day and Week Schedule Policy

-Visitation/Phone Calls/Instructional Interruptions Policy

-Alignment with State Standards Policy

         Mrs. Tones made a motion to approve each revised policy.
         Mrs. Johnson seconded.

         Consensus 

The SBDM had its first reading of the Classroom Assessment Policy.  The second reading and final approval will take place at the January SBDM meeting.       
  6. Old Business:  None at this time.
  7. New Business: None at this time.
  8. Upcoming Deadlines
   9. Adjournment: 
                   Mrs. Johnson moved that the meeting be adjourned.
            Mrs. Hester seconded. 
            Consensus
            The meeting was adjourned at 4:48 pm.
